## TOWN OF PLEASANT SPRINGS MUNICIPAL BOARD OF CANVASSERS/POSTING OF OUTSTANDING PROVISIONAL BALLOTS

The Pleasant Springs Board of Canvassers will hold a meeting at 8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 02, 2024 at the Town Hall, 2354 County Rd N, Stoughton, WI 53589. The meeting is to conduct canvass of the offices from Spring Election.

If the Town has any pending provisional ballots to be returned by Friday, April 5, 2024 at 4:00 p.m.; the Pleasant Springs Board of Canvassers will reconvene on Monday, April 08, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. to conduct canvass.

This meeting is open to the public to observe the canvass process.

The number of outstanding provisional ballots shall be posted on the Town of Pleasant Springs website at <a href="https://www.pleasantsprings.org">www.pleasantsprings.org</a> following the election on April 02, 2024.

/s/ Maria Hougan, Clerk/Treasurer

Posted: March 27, 2024